
Boat
painting

   For the second year in a row, the
graduating class at AHS got to re-
paint The Boat in the commons.
Sitting on The Boat is an exciting
privilege for seniors, and painting
The Boat is a collaborative way for
seniors to leave their mark on the
school.
   This year, this tradition was extra
special for the class of 2021. The
seniors were stoked to be able to
keep a senior tradition relatively
normal. The seniors painted The
Boat black and added a collage of
senior photos. On the top of The
Boat, senior Hunter Love created a
special work of art for her class.
   "The seniors this year weren't
really able to be represented or put
their stamp on anything. I was glad
to be apart of putting our stamp on
the school," Love said.
   Senior Amanda Simeone helped
glue the photos to The Boat.
   "It was a super cool experience to
get to spend time with my
classmates and look at pictures
from some memorable experiences
from our time together," Simeone
said.

Seniors laughing while working on The
Boat.

Seniors hugging in celebration after
they finished the project.

Senior boys looking at plans for The
Boat painting.
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